
January 26, 2024 

Shannon Smith 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
106 Hogan Road 
Bangor, ME 04401 

Re: Hartland Solar Project – Site Location Development Act, Natural Resources Protection Act, Solar 
Decommissioning Law and Permit-by-Rule Applications 

Dear Shannon, 

On behalf of Hartland Solar Facility, LLC (the Applicant), Tetra Tech, Inc. is submitting a Site Location 
Development Act (Site Law), Natural Resource Protection Act (NRPA), Solar Decommissioning Law, and Chapter 
305 Permit-by-Rule Notification for the Hartland Solar Project (Project). Attached please find herein all required 
application forms and supplemental application materials. 

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (207) 650-6406 or via email at 
jim.cassida@tetratech.com.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

James Cassida 
Sr. Program Director Energy & Natural Resources 

cc:  V. Hansen, J. Voorhees, K. Waddle 
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